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WHAT IS THE AIM?

Produce, use and publish information
that create awareness for positive or
negative issues in a certain local
context

make issues public, improve them, change
them, extend them

HOW DOES THE CREATION AND PUBLISHNG OF
INFORMATION WORK?

Information are send via sms/mobile
phone to a certain number

The receiving phone is connected to a
computer. All received SMS get
downloaded onto that computer and are
collected there

WHAT IS THE CONTENT OF THE SMS/WHAT
INFORMATION IS SEND?

the content is defined by the people

it depends on their wishes and needs

it depends on their local context and
situation

WHY ARE MOBILE PHONES/SMS USED?

many people own or have access to a
mobile phone

SMS is a tool that almost everybody
knows to use

writing and sending a SMS is simple and
fast

HOW ARE THE INFORMATION MADE ACCESSIBLE?
information are inserted into a digital
map that is available on the computer
that gathers the received SMS

SMS are first of all read and analysed
before they get inserted on the
corresponding location on the map

the digital map is supposed to be a
street/satellite map of the local
environment in which the project takes
place

the computer shall be situated at a
location that is accessible most of the
time

WHAT IS THE SELF CONCEPTION OF THE
PROJECT

independent from institutions and
organisations

the implementation happens in an
autonomous and self organised manner

implementation happens withou external
aid

necessary knowledge shall be exchanged
among each other

usage of available resources

open to everyone to take part

planning and implementation is
transparent


